10/20/2020

TO: Whom it may concern
RE: Surrender of Authorization for E200642

Construction of a T-Mobile tower in close proximity our receive earth station (ES), combined with
continued increases in WiMax Wireless at the XL Heights sight reduced our fade margin to virtually nil.

The ES has been decommissioned. We are therefore surrendering the license.
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